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[Date] 
750 17th Street 
West Vancouver, BC 
V7V 3T3 
 
Attention: West Vancouver Fire & Rescue Services 
 
Re: Radio Amplification Bylaw No. 5264, 2021 
 
I am writing on behalf of [Name of Owner/Beneficial Owner], to submit this Letter of 
Intent (LOI) regarding the provisions of the "Radio Amplification Bylaw No. 5164, 2021" 
as they pertain to the above-mentioned building or project. 
 
As part of our Building Permit submission, we are committed to complying with the 
requirements of Radio Amplification Bylaw No. 5164, 2021.  
 
Whereas [Name of Owner/Beneficial Owner], has been in discussions with the Fire 
Chief and is providing this Letter of Intent (LOI) which describes [Name of 
Owner/Beneficial Owner] intent to provide adequate radio coverage as described in 
Bylaw No. 5164, including installing an E-Comm radio communication system that 
meets all relevant requirements under the bylaw. 
 
We will ensure that the building is constructed to a suitable point before a contractor 
surveys the structure for areas not meeting the minimum standard for Delivered Audio 
Quality of 3.4 and design a system which meets all necessary requirements of the 
bylaw. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you require any further information or have 
any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Your Name] 
[Your Title/Position] 
[Company Name] 
 
 


